

Kim Kardashian: Daily Routine



"You can say a lot of things about me, but you can't say I don't work hard. I don't sing. I don't dance. I don't act. But I am not lazy"



On a typical day, without cameras, I **wake up** early, like six in the morning. I **work out** for about an hour before the kids get up. I wake the kids up at 7:05 a.m and we all **have breakfast** together. I always **have a bath**, I love baths.

I get the kids ready and then **take them to school**, come back, and start my day.

I **do my hair and makeup**, it doesn't take long. Ready to work. I usually **have one or two meetings** a day. I can't live without talking to my family. I always **do a video chat** with my family at 2 p.m. When I finish work, I **take**

my son **to a music class** and my daughter **to a horseback riding class**.

I **get back home** at about 6 p.m. and we **have dinner** all together at 7 p.m. I read books to the kids and put them to sleep.

At 9 p.m. I **answer emails** and **go online**. I love searching eBay; I **sell shoes and clothes** on eBay all the time. Before I go to bed I **study** for law school. I spent my nights reading until about 11 p.m. I **don't watch much TV** because I **don't have time**. I'm usually so tired that I just fall asleep.

Do you think I am lazy?

A. Complete the sentences

- | | |
|-------------------|---|
| 1. Kim | up early, like six in the morning. |
| 2. She | out for about an hour. |
| 3. All the family | breakfast together. |
| 4. She always | a bath, she baths. |
| 5. She | her kids to school. |
| 6. She | her hair and makeup. |
| 7. She | one or two meetings. |
| 8. She | video chat with her family. |
| 9. She | back home at about 6 p.m. |
| 10. She | emails and online. |
| 11. She | shoes and clothes on Ebay. |
| 12. She | for law school. |
| 13. She | watch much TV because she have time. |
| 14. She | tired and asleep quickly. |

B. Answer the questions with short answers

1. **Does** Kim get up early or late?
2. **Does** Kim take her kids to school?
3. **Does** Kim have a shower?
4. **Does** Kim usually chat with her family?
5. **Does** Kim buy clothes on Ebay?
6. **Do** Kim and her kids have breakfast and dinner together?
7. **Do** her kids go to bed early?
8. **Do** you think she is lazy?

C. Choose the correct answer

1. Kim Kardashian is / are a celebrity
2. Kim Kardashian haves / has a show on TV
3. Do / Does her kids have a big house?
4. She love / loves her life
5. Her children go / goes to school every day
6. Her husband works / work in the music industry
7. She doesn't / don't like being lazy
8. Her kids doesn't / don't like being on TV
9. Does / Do she live buy lots of clothes?
10. Does / Do you like Kim Kardashian? Yes, I do / does. No, I doesn't / don't.



D. Correct the mistakes in the sentences.

1. Kim work out really hard.
2. She has breakfast alone.
3. Her children go to university.
4. She doesn't have a bath.
5. She get up early.
6. She never chats with her family.
7. She buys clothes on Amazon.
8. She sells books on Ebay.
9. Her kids reads story books with her.
10. She can sing and dance.
11. She wants to be a doctor.

